
 

 

Wednesday 1st March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

         Year 2 SATS Meeting 
 
 

I will be holding a Year 2 SATs meeting for parents/carers on Wednesday 29th March at 
8.50am. The purpose of the meeting will be to explain the tests your children will be doing 
later in the year. On the day, please come to the main office and you will be directed into the 
hall, where the meeting will take place. 
 
During May this year your child will complete tests in two subjects, maths and reading, and 
their writing will also be assessed against a national standard set by the government. These 
tests are statutory, which means we have to administer them (as directed by the Department 
for Education). I will share test materials, our approach at Oswald Road and how you can help 
your child during this process. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. In the event you cannot make the date, I can answer 
specific questions by email via inbox@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Richard Farrow 
Assistant Headteacher Years 1-3 
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